June 12, 2024

The Camden Town Council gives Clerk Treasurer, Jeff
Sieber permission to pay the bills on the Docket for the
dates attached to the said Docket for the June meeting.

No meeting was held in June due to lack of a quorum,
hence not allowing a vote at a meeting.

Mark Schock, Council President




